
 
 
 

 WOGX – 1st and 2nd Quarter 2013 Issues and Programs Lists 
 

During a routine review of our stations’ Online Public Inspection File (“OPIF”), we observed 
that WOGX (“Station”) had two public file documents that were not populating – the issues 
programs lists from the first two quarters of 2013.  We reviewed internally and confirmed that 
the Station had timely uploaded both documents.  We then reached out to the Media Bureau 
staff, who noted that there appeared to be a technical glitch associated with the original uploads 
and that they were unable to restore the documents.  Following informal staff guidance, the 
Station has re-uploaded the originally timely-filed documents. 
 
 




























































































































